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 Finally, we arrived at Monday and the completion of our building work within 

school. We would also like to say a huge thank you to Houltons for all of their 

hard work and efforts in providing us with facilities that have already made a huge difference to 

the lives of the children in school this week. Our beautiful new classrooms and work spaces are 

amazing and to have all of our Key Stage 2 children together for the first time is such a great 

thing. In addition, over the holiday, huge changes were made to the appearance of the Founda-

tion 2 area. A brand new floor and full change in decoration has created a wonderful environment 

for the children to explore and enjoy.  

The staff and children are now working hard to produce work and displays to make each space in 

school even more inviting and to showcase the fine work that our children complete each day in 

school. Below are just a few pictures of the new spaces. #spsvision 

Mr Raw, Head of School 

Children in Need 

Upcoming dates 

15th November  

Children in Need 

15th November 

Year 4 Swimming ends 

19th  November 

Flu Vaccinations 

Next Friday the school will support Children in 

Need within school. Children are invited to 

come to school in their pyjamas or comfy wear 

for a donation of £1 towards Children in Need. 

In addition, all children who donate £1 will re-

ceive a bun during morning break. 

Children will complete activities prepared by 

the School Council during the day too. We 

hope to see as many children supporting the 

cause as possible.#spsvision #spscommunity 

Football Success 

On Tuesday night the Year 4 boys football 

team took part in the qualifying round of the 

Hull Schools 5 a side tournament at Goals. 

During the evening the boys played against 6 

other teams in 8 minute matches and repre-

sented the school superbly. The side excelled 

in all areas with some superb goal keeping 

from Will and sharp shooting from Oliver and 

McAuley. They were also supported by the en-

ergy and hard work of Layton and Callum. 

Over the six games the boys won 4, drew 1 

and lost one with the last kick of the game and 

have now qualified for the finals which will take 

place after Christmas. Great effort boys—you 

did the school proud. #spsyear4 #spspe 

PE Kits 

 Now that our P.E. sessions have moved indoors 

please could I ask that all children have their in-

door P.E. kits for their P.E. sessions. School in-

door P.E. kit is a plain white T-shirt and plain 

black shorts. All P.E. indoors will be done in bare 

feet therefore trainers are not required.  Please 

could I also request that children’s names are 

added to T-shirts and shorts to allow us to easily 

identify them when they go missing. Thank you. 

          #spsvision #spspe 


